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Thank you for participating in Mediaplanet’s Women in STEM campaign! To make spreading the news easier, we’ve compiled some recommended verbiage to simply copy and paste to your social media platforms, as well as to your company blog, newsletter, or website. Please feel free to use verbatim, or adjust as you see fit. Thanks for spreading the news!


Facebook: 
@NGCProject is part of the @MediaplanetUSA #WomeninSTEM campaign! Did you know that only 19% of all engineering degrees are awarded to women? Or that women who do obtain a STEM career leave at a 50% higher rate than men? We need more women in STEM. Learn more here: http://bit.ly/2jdBpLo

Twitter: 
Learn how we can encourage more #WomeninSTEM fields in the new @MediaplanetUSA campaign: http://bit.ly/2jdBpLo

Instagram: 
The National Girls Collaborative Project is included in the @MediaplanetUSA #WomeninSTEM campaign! Did you know that only 19% of all engineering degrees are awarded to women? Or that women who do obtain a STEM career leave at a 50% higher rate than men? We need more women in STEM. Learn how we can make it happen together at educationandcareernews.com.   

LinkedIn: 
The National Girls Collaborative Project is included in Mediaplanet’s Women in STEM campaign! Girls are introduced to STEM subjects at the same rate as their male counterparts, yet are deterred from continuing in these fields at a 50% higher rate starting as young as middle school. This needs to change. Learn more: http://bit.ly/2jdBpLo

Company blog, website, or newsletter: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The National Girls Collaborative Project recently participated in Mediaplanet’s Women in STEM campaign, uniting likeminded industry leaders to examine issues facing women in STEM, and encourage more women to be involved in these fields. The campaign was distributed through USA TODAY on November 17th, 2017 and is published online. For the full campaign, visit: http://bit.ly/2jdBpLo
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